
Welcome!



Little Rascals started in January 2005, our

aim - to provide a special place for parents

or guardians with young children to meet

and chat with others in similar situations.

Whether you are a Mum, Dad, Grandparent or Carer we want you to know that
you are really welcome!  We encourage you to relax, have fun, enjoy the toys,
and craft activity with your little one.  We know looking after young children is 
 hard work, so we hope we can support you and add some variety to your week.

How the morning works:



9.45am - We’re open for fun! Please sign in and place your fee in the basket.



10.30am - Snack time!  Please pour your child a drink and keep an eye on them
as they enjoy their snack.  During snack time we celebrate any Birthdays.




10.45am - Refreshments for the grown ups are served from the hatch.  
Please stay near the kitchen end of the hall while you enjoy your

drink to help prevent accidents.



11.15am - Tidy up time - please help tidy the toys up with your child.



11.20am - Bible Story time & Song time - please listen and join in!



11.30am -	 Time to go home!

Important information!



Emergency Information Forms
Please fill in an emergency information form on your first attendance at Little Rascals.  

These are renewed every September.  Please can you let us know if any of this information
changes in between times.




Baby changing and toilet facilities
There is a baby changing unit in the Ladies toilet.  If your child is old enough to use the toilet

please accompany them to avoid awkward situations and to keep the toilets clean and tidy for
others to use.  Please take away any dirty nappies if possible.  




Food
We aim to provide a healthy snack for your child during snack time, if you have any questions
regarding allergy information please do ask one of our team.  Also due to allergy sufferers, if

you bring your own snack for your child please make sure that only they eat it!



Behaviour
We appreciate that children are noisy and boisterous at times, but destructive or overly rough
behaviour will not be tolerated and children displaying such behaviour may be asked to leave. 

 We would hate for this to happen so please remember it is your responsibility to supervise
your child/children in their play at all times.

Thank you!

And finally...  We want all of our Little Rascals to have fun safely! 
If you have any concerns or ideas please let us know!




 You would be most welcome to come and join us on Sunday mornings for our
group for Primary aged children.  If you're interested please visit our website to

sign up.  stpaulsbarton.co.uk





                    Also follow St. Paul's Barton on 

Tuesdays 9.45am - 11.30am

(term time only)



Babies to 5 years welcome 

accompanied by an adult.



£1.00 per child (under 1's free)

We hope you enjoy your time at Little Rascals
& please let others know we are here!

St. Paul’s Christian Centre

School Lane, Newport

PO30 2HS

The group is run by a team of volunteers who attend St. Paul’s Church,

located on Staplers Road. St. Paul's supports the group both financially and

prayerfully. If you have any prayer requests please do let us know.




Little Rascals Leaders are regularly DBS checked, and our kitchen 

team have been approved by St. Paul’s Church P.C.C. 


